Danemill Primary School Newsletter WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

 \mathcal{F}

www.danemill.com

30th January 2015



Week 60

Head Teacher's Message

A great week at Danemill! It is hard to believe that we are nearly at the end of January. We have had a meeting today with Santander who are helping us to develop our outdoor learning environment. We are very excited about providing different learning areas for all our pupils. We continue to add to our after school clubs and there are lots of opportunities for the children to extend their learning in different ways. Next week year 6 are visiting the Toby Carvery where they will be able to plan and taste different meals nd will learn about diet and nutrition.. We have added a lot of information on our website recently about the new curriculum and you will able to see what the children are learning. We are in the process of developing a new more user friendly website which will be available to view at the end of February. Well done to the girls football team who persevered last night in blizzard conditions at Countesthorpe - it was a pleasure to watch them even though it took a long while to thaw out!. Have a good weekend

Catherine Winterton

r

Curriculum Topics this term

EYFS-Pets, Jungles/ Zoo/ Rainforest, Superheroes, Pirates and Mermaids, Traditional Tales, Castles

Year 1 Superheroes **Year 2 Muck Mess and Mixtures** Year 3 Tribal Tales

Year 4 Misty Mountain Sierra Year 5 Pharaohs Year 6 Darwin's Delight

LETTERS SENT THIS WEEK

Year 5 football match Girls football match Year 6 Toby Carvery Basketball matches **Brockington Choral Choir Club**

Feds meeting

The next FEDS meeting is on Monday 2nd February at 7.00 p.m. We are looking for new members to join our very friendly team.

Why not pop along to meet us?

DIARY DATES

2nd February—Year 6 to Toby Carvery 2nd February—FEDS meeting at 7.00 p.m. Week Commencing 16th February—Half Term

Please look at the website to view dates after half term

DANEMILL CHILDREN'S WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE FOR WEEK 19TH JANUARY TO 23RD JANUARY WAS: THE TARGET IS 95.50%

96.12%

 $\frac{1}{1}$

WEEKLY WINNERS: For KS1 and KS2

Red Class achieved 97.60% Class 4B achieved 99,23%

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL THE SCHOOL TO ADVISE US WHEN YOUR CHILD IS ILL OR HAS AN APPOINTMENT.

Parent governor vacancy

We have a vacancy for a parent governor. If you are interested and would like to find out more please contact Mrs Winterton or Mrs Malkin (Chair of Governors)